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FDA and Food Contact  Statement   January 1st, 2024– Dec 31st, 2024 

Dates Covered: 

Authorized Company Representative: Brad Blankenship, Technical Manager,  
Sigma Stretch Film 

 
 
Films supplied by Sigma Stretch Film are not intended nor approved for direct food contact.  As a result, 
Sigma is not able to supply the following commonly requested documents: 
 

1. Bioterrorism Act of 2002 policies and procedures  
2. Third party audit results 
3. GMP policies and procedures 
4. HACCP Certification 

 
Although our facilities are not inspected or approved to produce food grade films, it should be noted that 
the materials used to produce our clear and colorless films are approved under FDA 21 CFR177.1520 direct 
food contact regulations, and these films are considered safe for use as a secondary or tertiary packaging 
component. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Brad Blankenship 
Technical Manager 
Sigma Stretch Film 


